
Swan Hill Regional Livestock Exchange 
 

Prime Cattle Sale 24th of September 2020 
 
Agents yarded nearly 740 head at this week’s SHRLE Prime Cattle Market, somewhat smaller 
than the previous fortnight.  Few Cows offered, only a few pens of heavy beef making to 
315c/kg while dairy types sold to 270c/kg.  The market suited feed-lotters and re-stockers, with 
all our regular domestic operating, seeing Autumn drop calves starting to make an appearance.  
The best shaped steer and heifer quotations made to 435c/kg and 380c/kg respectively.  
Processors benefited from the main run of heavy yearlings averaging 412c/kg.  The few heavy 
grown steers sold strongly to top at 396c/kg.  Overall the market saw a 5c/kg to 10c/kg defecate 
on last fortnight’s quotations. 
  
Quotations: 
 
 

Cattle Class Price Range c/kg 
lw 

Top Producers 

Steer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 288 - 433.6 
433.6c/kg – MJ McLean – Charlton 
431.6c/kg – E Wilson - Kerang 

Heifer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 380 - 446.6 
446.6c/kg – Rawalpindi Nominees – Woorinen South 

443.6c/kg – Bulls Mallee Run – Murraydale 

Trade Steers 
351-500kg 

 292  435.6 

435.6c/kg – T Harmer - Merringur 
431.6c/kg – R & P Henschke – Merrinee 
427.6c/kg – M & J Grace - Ouyen 
426.6c/kg – A Durie – Barham 
415c/kg – R Ey – Rainbow 

Trade Heifers 
351-500kg 

 266 - 408.6 

408.6c/kg - R & P Henschke – Merrinee 
405.6c/kg – K Ayars – Waitchie 
395.6c/kg - T Harmer - Merringur 
392.6c.kg – L Canny – Swan Hill 

Export Steers 
500kg+ 

 310 - 396.6 

396.6c/kg – S Chalmers – Barham 
390.6c/kg – G Harbour – Murray Downs 
390.6c/kg – AG Hall – Cunninyeuk 
390c/kg – R Bishop – Swan Hill 
389.6c/kg - T Harmer – Merringur 
386.6c/kg – Tupra - Hay 

Export Heifers 
500kg+ 

 285 - 363 
363c/kg - Tupra - Hay 
354.6c/kg - AG Hall – Cunninyeuk 
349.6c/kg – AR Fields – Mellool 

Bullocks  340 - 382.6 
382.6c/kg – J Donnan – Swan Hill 
379.6c/kg – G Harbour – Murray Downs 

Cows  246 - 306 
306c/kg – R Bishop – Swan Hill 
305c/kg – M & J Grace - Ouyen 

 

 
Our next Prime Cattle Market will be on Thursday 8th of October, 2020 commencing at 07.30am. 

Our next Sheep & Lamb Sale is scheduled for the 1st of October.  
SHRLE Remains Closed to the public & Vendors  

 
 

 


